ROSARYHILL SCHOOL 41-B, STUBBS ROAD HONG KONG



玫瑰崗學校 香港司徒拔道 41 號 B

4 August 2020

Dear students, parents and guardians

Greetings and Peace!

The Covid-19 pandemic continues to affect all of us, throwing many families in our city with financial difficulties.

In compliance to the message sent to all of you dated 31 March, 2020 (see the website of our school "<u>Letter to Parents of School Bus</u>"), Rosaryhill School and Rosaryhill Kindergarten, shall continue to lend a helping hand to families who may have some difficulties to cover the school fees for the coming semesters.

Parents and guardians can apply for financial assistance or support from the school to lighten the burden. Please not hesitate to approach the school administrative office for particulars. Our staff will be there to answer your queries and see what we can do.

Once again, be assured of our solidarity and our continued assistance. Our best regards and prayers for all.

Fr. Hyacinth HE OP

Supervisor

Web page: www.rhs.edu.hk

E-mail: info@rhs.edu.hk

Fax: (852) 2838 6141

Tel: (852) 2572 0228